
	

	

Upper School Director 
The Pingry School 

  

The Pingry School seeks a personally and intellectually dynamic educational leader to serve as 
head of the Upper School.   
 
Founded in 1861, The Pingry School is an independent, coeducational, college preparatory day 
school for students in Kindergarten through Grade 12. Situated on two spacious campuses in 
Basking Ridge and Short Hills, New Jersey, the school draws students of varied talents and 
diverse backgrounds from over 100 communities in the central New Jersey region and 
Pennsylvania. Together, our two campuses in Short Hills (K-5) and Basking Ridge (6-12) serve 
1,130 students, of whom 47% are people of color. Pingry students participate in an engaging and 
challenging academic program, complemented by extensive co-curricular opportunities, and live 
and study in a community that is committed to intellectual engagement, diversity and inclusion, 
honor and character, and stewardship and sustainability. 
 
The Upper School Director reports to the Headmaster and is a member of the school’s senior 
leadership team.  S/he is responsible for the daily operations of the Upper School, and its 570 
students, overseeing students’ daily lives both in and out of the classroom.  The Upper School 
Director supervises the approximately 90 upper school faculty members, the Dean of Student 
Life, Academic Dean, Form Deans, and Registrar and, in collaboration with the Assistant 
Headmaster and the Dean of Faculty for Teaching and Learning, is responsible for faculty 
recruitment, evaluation and professional growth.  The Upper School Director is responsible for 
representing the division to parents and to prospective parents, and takes the lead in parent 
communications for the Upper School. 

Candidates for the position should have upper school administrative experience and a track 
record of setting and meeting high expectations.  Independent school teaching and advising 
experience is a must, with coaching experience preferred. Other expectations of the successful 
candidate include a sense of humor, an advanced degree, and knowledge of and experience with 
upper school curriculum, pedagogy, advisory programs, student activities, athletics, college 
counseling, and the social/emotional development of adolescents. 

  

To apply, please send resume, personal statement and cover letter to hiring@pingry.org. 
 


